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Township of Tiny Commitment 
 
The Corporation of the Township of Tiny is committed to promoting independence, 
dignity, integration and equality of opportunity for persons with disabilities. Our goal is to 
make the Township workplaces accessible and welcoming environments where both 
employees and customers are accommodated, in a timely manner, to meet their needs. 
 
The Township’s Multi-Year Accessibility Plan and progress 
reports such as this demonstrate the Township’s commitment to 
making accessibility a part of everyday business. 
 
The Township’s Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) plays a 
key role in assisting the Township of Tiny in meeting its 
accessibility goals. The AAC reviews the multi-year plan on an 
annual basis to provide recommendations to Council on 
accessibility matters. The plan is also reviewed annually to 
highlight the progress made to date.  
 
The Township is pleased to advise of the following achievements over the past year. 
 
 

Accessibility Achievements 2022 
 

 June 1, 2022 Accessibility and Senior Symposium 
 Accessibility flag raised and promoted during National AccessAbility Week  
 Promotion of County of Simcoe File of Life Program, a standardized location and 

form providing quick access to medical information in an emergency situation 
 Promotion of ‘Respect the Space’ brochure 
 Annual 1-2 km crushed limestone resurfacing of Tiny rail trail 
 Support and promotion of Snow Angels Program Canada Program 
 Launch of new website platform and initiation of project (including compliance 

with WCAG 2.0 Level AA) 
 Consultation on Balm Beach Work Out Equipment  
 Installation of rolling boardwalk at Concession 13 and Huronia Court 
 Launch and collection of results for Accessibility Public Survey 
 Public input on accessibility features for: 

o Lafontaine Beach Park Washrooms 
o Rolling Boardwalk Locations 
o Parkside Park Exercise Equipment, and 
o Wyevale Park toboggan hill entrance 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https://s-media-cache-ak0.pinimg.com/originals/af/b1/f8/afb1f8029089b8932fd58ad76ddf08da.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.pinterest.com/sjmartinezz1/definition-of-disability/&docid=6QUBYkTt0Ot9YM&tbnid=kgePVITPdw3vkM:&vet=1&w=1601&h=2048&bih=688&biw=1440&ved=0ahUKEwjug-D2kMLQAhVh6YMKHbANCbIQMwiAAShDMEM&iact=mrc&uact=8
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This document can be viewed on the Township of Tiny website (www.tiny.ca) and is 
available in accessible formats upon request.   
 
Contact: 
Sue Walton, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Accessibility Coordinator 
swalton@tiny.ca 
705-526-4204 ext. 225 
 
Reviewed by the Accessibility Advisory Committee: April 6, 2023 
 
Adopted by Council:      May 17, 2023   
           

2023 Priorities and Upcoming Projects

• Accessibility Public Survey Review and Objectives

• National AccessAbility Week Recognition (May 28 to June 3, 2023)

• Tiny Rail Trail crushed limestone resurfacing (1-2 kilometers)

• Consultation on township projects re: accessibility features

• Rolling boardwalks, approximately 1000 meters

• Rest benches/area along Rail Trail

• New accessible washroom at LA Beach

• Touchless fixtures in public washrooms

• Consultation on Balm Beach walkway feature and design improvements 

http://www.tiny.ca/
mailto:swalton@tiny.ca

